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New Public Amenities Investigation – Wowly Creek, Callala Bay 
 
Shoalhaven City Council is currently investigating the option of partnering with 
Callala Bay Community Association to achieve a low cost toilet structure at 
Wowly Creek as a result of a recent Council resolution. 
 
Currently a port-a-loo is provided at the location for spring / Easter, summer & 
autumn school holiday periods. 
 
Further details of the investigation including: 
 

• Copy of Council report 
• Copy of Council resolution 
• Plans of location 

 
are available on Councils website under My Community – Community Facilities 
– public amenities – new public amenities investigations. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to provide a response in relation to the 
proposal please contact me on (02) 4429 3148.  Please quote Council’s 
reference 7677E (D13/272884).  

Yours faithfully 
 
 
Brad Davis 
Facilities & Asset Manager 


